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Chairpersons Senator Grohoski and Representative Cloutier and honorable members of the 

Taxation Committee: 

My name is Kerry Leichtman. I am a Certified Maine Assessor serving the jurisdictions of 
Camden and Rockport. I am testifying today in support of LD 1665. 

LD 1665 not only modifies the property tax fairness credit base for various beneficiary groups, it 

also recommends the convening of a working group to study and make recommendations for 
making the process more accessible to those who would benefit from it. 

These are changes worthy of your support. 

Thank you for considering my testimony.


